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Dear Chief Clerks: 

 

On December 9, 2019, the Athletic Trainers Affiliated Credentialing Board submitted CR 19-109, relating to requirements 

for license renewal and reinstatement, to the Legislature. On March 27, 2020, the Athletic Trainers Affiliated Credentialing 

Board approved a germane modification to CR 19-109. The germane modification revises s. AT 2.06 to include the specific 

conditions imposed on a licensee who applies for renewal of a license more than 5 years after the renewal date . 

 

Accordingly, this letter serves as notice that, pursuant to s. 227.19 (4) (b) 4., Stats., the Athletic Trainers Affiliated 

Credentialing Board is recalling CR 19-109 from the chief clerk of each house of the Legislature and resubmitting it with a 

germane modification. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dale Kleven 

Administrative Rules Coordinator 

Department of Safety and Professional Services 
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